Town of Rockford

March 2019

We are delighted to announce that Jennie Hagen will be joining us at Town Hall
as Deputy Clerk this month. If you see Jennie around town, or at the office,
be sure to give her a warm welcome.

We are also excited to announce, as recommended by Fire Chief Gary Hill, that
Jason Seehorn was appointed “Division Fire Chief” by Mayor Carrie Roecks. He
will begin this role for the Town of Rockford March 1st.

Congratulations to both of you, we are happy to have you as part of our team!

Don’t forget to

“Spring Forward” this month!

Daylight Savings begins
March 10th, 2019.

Happy
St. Patrick’s Day!l!
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Rockford Town Hall

Thank you to the volunteers who have helped out
with snow removal again this year. Your efforts do
not go unnoticed. THANK YOU for your kindness to
the Public Works Department and residents.
Every little bit helps!

We would like to welcome our newest
business to Rockford:
TaylarMade Tailoring to located here in Rockford
and offers alterations, clothing repair, and
upholstery work. Get your zipper fixed or your
summer patio set recovered without the long
drive into Spokane! We also offer super fun
sewing lessons for kids and adults.
Contact Taylar at 509.953.1856 or
Taylar@TaylarMade.com.

Learn more at TaylarMade.com.
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